
Public Meeting  June 1st, 2021 @ 7:00 PM 

Re: Development of 6939 King Street, Caledon 

 

My concerns are as follows if this development were to take place: 

1)  Where is the water being obtained for this building? 

2) If by well, how will this affect the water table of immediate residents who 

are presently using a well system? 

3) How is the water/waste being removed?  Will there be septic or sewers 

being installed and if so who will feel the cost of this project?  The 

taxpayers like myself? 

4) Traffic appears to not be a problem according to the report.  Is there 

mention of placing traffic lights and widening the road so that people like 

myself will have easy access both to King Street going east or west and 

Centreville Creek Road going both north and south. 

5) There was no discussion in the environmental study about the affect on the 

soccer field immediately across the road on north side of King Street 

6) What is the population of the Hindi culture in Caledon?  Does the 

population warrant a 300+ parking spaces temple? 
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